
 

 

 
 
January 17th, 2023 
 
To: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
        BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

Nomination Result – Atlantic Tower Contract Committee Member 
 
 

 
This is to advise that Peter Bryant (YQM Tower) had to step down from his position on the 
Bargaining Team as the representative for the Atlantic Towers. As a result of Peter Bryant’s 
departure, an expedited process was put in place to replace him in time for the next round 
of bargaining with Nav Canada.  That week of bargaining is currently scheduled in Halifax 
January 23-27.  The National Executive passed a resolution to follow an expedited process 
that has been approved by the Elections Committee. 
 

It is in saying this, that we would like to congratulate Raelene Crowe from YYT Tower for 
being elected as the new Atlantic Tower Contract Committee Member. Please join us in 
welcoming Raelene into her new role. 
 
 
 

 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg Scott Loder 
President Executive Vice President 
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